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May 26, 2006 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

ALL LICENSED GASOLINE, AVIATION, 
AND MOTOR FUEL DISTRIBUTORS AND 

CARRIERS OF GASOLINE, AVIATION, 
AND MOTOR FUEL IN ALABAMA 

 
 

Effective July 1, 2006, the National Fuel Diversion Registry phone-in diversion registration 
system currently utilized by the Department of Revenue will be replaced by the TRAC III web-
based diversion registration system. 
 
In order to register a diversion of fuel, go to www.trac3.net, click on “registration”, enter 
requested company data (for the initial registration only) and follow the simple steps. The TRAC 
III database will maintain basic company name and address information for carriers and fuel 
marketers after the initial diversion registration. A drop-down box for Federal Terminal Code 
Numbers (TCN’s) is provided to assist in diversion registration. Diversion registration 
information can easily be verified by selecting the “Confirm” option. The diversion of the fuel 
must be obtained prior to delivery of the fuel in Alabama. 
 
The current National Fuel Diversion Registry phone-in diversion registry system will be operated 
simultaneously with the new web-based TRACII system for the month of June 2006, to allow for 
a one-month transition period. As of July 1, 2006, all diversions must be registered with the 
TRAC III system. 

 
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office at the following 
address or telephone number: 
 

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE 
SALES, USE & BUSINESS TAX DIVISION 

MOTOR FUELS SECTION 
P. O. BOX 327540 

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36132-7540 
(334) 242-9608 

(334) 242-1199 (Fax) 

http://www.trac3.net



